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William Broyles, Jr.
Editor-in-Chief
(212)350-7216

May 19, 1983

Ambassador John D. Negroponte
Embassy of the United States of America
Tegucigalpa, Honduras

Dear John:

Thank you for sending me your speech to the
Tegucigalpa Rotary Club. It's very interest-
ing, and I'm glad you thought of sending it.

I-am sorry I was unable to attend the meeting
with the Honduran businessmen on May 5th. I

., hear that it was very stimulating, and 1'4
like to thank you for your part in arranging
it.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,
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